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With your help, The Children’s Foundation will soon open a facility on the corner of 
St. Catherine Street and Claremont, to house parents of sick children facing long 

stays at The Montreal Children’s Hospital. It will be located adjacent to the 
Foundation’s new offices.

Pavillon Caramel will offer all the comforts of home, just steps away from The 
Children’s. Amenities will include six private rooms with bathrooms, a common 
kitchen and family area and an outside terrace. Hundreds of families will be served 

each year, from as far away as Nunavik.

The overall budget for this project is $3.9 million, to cover construction and 10 
years of operations. Thanks to your generous contribution and the support of other 
likeminded donors, funding for Pavillon Caramel is almost complete.

The Foundation’s project manager and finance team are working closely with the 
builder and designer to ensure that the facilities are delivered on time and on 

budget. While construction progresses, plans are underway to hire personnel who 
will staff Pavillon Caramel on a 24-hour basis.

❖ Interior design construction

❖ Development of operational processes

❖ Staffing for 24-hour operation: summer 2023

❖ Installation of donor wall and plaques: summer 2023

❖ Press conference and grand opening: September 2023
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➢ Building construction is in progress (see photos on following page)

➢ Marking and division of spaces finalized

➢ Starting to build the walls 

▪ reception area

▪ six private rooms for parents / families

▪ shared kitchen and dining area

▪ living room

▪ play area

▪ laundry and linen rooms

▪ storage

View of the entrance on Claremont street
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For more information, please contact Brooke Broniszewski Murray at bbmu@mchf.com

The Montreal Children’s Hospital Foundation

1 Place Alexis-Nihon, 3400 de Maisonneuve Blvd. West, Suite 1420

Montreal, Quebec  H3Z 3B8

childrenfoundation.com

mailto:mmas@mchf.com
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